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I Strongly oppose this measure.  This directly violates our constitutional rights. While 

this measure is under the guise of safety it will result in none and ultimately cause 

more harm than good.  This measure will only hurt honest law abiding citizens.  Look 

at the major cities across the United States.  The ones that have the strictest gun 

control also have the highest levels of crime and violence. This measure is a slippery 

slope that erodes our constitutional rights.  By making it more difficult for honest law 

abiding citizens to legally purchase firearms all you are doing is making it harder to 

defend ourselves and loved ones and it will embolden criminals.  Please use logic 

and facts and avoid the mistake of supporting this measure because you may “feel” 

this will do good.  History will say you are wrong.  Do not support this measure.  


